
State of California California State Transportation Agency 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

“Provide a safe and reliable transportation network that serves all people and respects the environment” 

M e m o r a n d u m

To: CALIFORNIA STATE CLEARINGHOUSE        Date: March 24, 2022 

   Dist/Co/Rte:10/AMA, ED, ALP/88, 89, 4 
   PM: Varies  

Project EA:10-1G020 
SCH #: 2022020581 

From: C. SCOTT GUIDI 
Senior Environmental Planner, Branch Chief  
Northern San Joaquin Valley Management Branch 2 
Caltrans 

Subject: CHANGE IN NOTICE OF COMPLETION SUBMISSION FOR THE PROPOSED CARSON 
TRANSPORTATION MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS PROJECT IN AMADOR, EL DORADO, 
AND ALPINE COUNTIES ON STATE ROUTES 88, 89, AND 4. 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) would like to update the 
Notice of Completion submission package for the proposed Carson 
Transportation Management Systems project and change the end of circulation 
and comment period date. Please change the end of circulation and comment 
period to May 2, 2022. 

If there are any concerns, please contact Kayla Martino, Associate Environmental 
Planner, at (209) 479-1952 or by email at Kayla.Martino@dot.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

C. Scott Guidi
Senior Environmental Planner
Branch Chief, Northern San Joaquin Valley Management Branch 2
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